
2022 Newsletter                                                                                          Vol. 7 No. 5

 HOUSING ADVOCATE NETWORK • FAMILY PROMISE • MISSOULA WORKS •

COMMON GOOD MISSOULA

Common Good Missoula - Founding
Mark your calendars for this exciting spring celebration! For more
information visit the CGM website or the event on facebook. 


Download the flier HERE!

https://www.commongoodmissoula.org/founding-celebration
https://www.facebook.com/events/1148251629339714?ref=newsfeed
https://s3-us-west-2.amazonaws.com/bloomerang-public-cdn/missoulainterfaithcollaborative/Common_Good_8.5x11_Founding_Flyer-(1).pdf


Missoula Gives - May 5th and 6th!
MIC is proud to be part of Missoula Gives 2022, an initiative of the
Missoula Community Foundation. This 26-hour online celebration
connects generous Missoulians and Bitterrooters with the causes
they care about.  All contributions that MIC receives from this
event will go toward the Housing Advocate Network, supporting
individuals and families with housing.

Show your support today and consider making a donation! 

https://www.missoulagives.org/organizations/missoula-interfaith-collaborative


Housing Advocate Network (HAN) 
Housing Advocate Network’s weekly group advocacy workshops at
the YWCA Family Housing Center kicked off in April! We are
excited about this partnership and the opportunity to support
more Missoula families as they work toward their housing goals. 

HAN is looking for more advocates! If you are interested, have
questions, or want to learn more please email Zeke at

zeke@micmt.org. 

Missoula Works
Missoula Works has a new division, Get It Clean! Moving into the
spring services sign up!

 

mailto:zeke@micmt.org
mailto:lee@missoulaworks.com


Business for Impact- Event!
We are so pleased with the turnout to Missoula Work's Business
for Impact event on April 21st.  It was a wonderful opportunity to
bring together current Business for Impact supporters and
introduce our program to new community leaders in Missoula.
Thank you to everyone who attended and helped us celebrate our
wins and goals for creating an inclusive workforce in our
community





 Thank you to Stave and Hoop for hosting the event! 

Family Promise

mailto:lee@missoulaworks.com


Thank you to everyone who attended the 10-year anniversary
celebration on April 28th at St Anthony Catholic Parish. 

Thank you for your continuous support of MIC and our
programs! Learn more and donate to our programs at
www.micmt.org

MIC's Mission is: "To draw people together across civic, economic,
political and religious divides to affect social change and develop
public leaders. We exist to strengthen community organizations,
generate leaders, and foster meaningful relationships as we act
together for the common good."

 

Every act of your generosity helps us to further our mission. Thank
you for making the world a better place. Love from Family Promise,

https://www.facebook.com/MissoulaInterfaithCollaborative
https://crm.bloomerang.co/HostedDonation?ApiKey=pub_17304d56-1ba2-11e6-9d49-0a1b37ae639f&WidgetId=24504320


Housing Advocate Network, MIC's organizing with Common Good
Missoula, & Missoula Works.


